
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

6th  June  2010 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School  9598 9322 

Email : domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES    

  FEAST  of  CORPUS  CHRISTI    
  

PARISH  PRIEST:            Fr  Frank O’Loughlin                            

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat)  Vigil Mass;     9.00am & 11.00am    (Children’s Liturgy  9.00am Mass)  

WEEKDAYS :       Mon    Funeral  11am  (Church);        Tues     Mass 9.30am (Convent);   

         Wed  &  Thurs  Comm Service  9.30am  (Convent); 

         Fri        Mass   9.30am  (Convent);     Sat am    No  Mass  &  No  Comm Service 

         FUNERAL  MASS  for Frank Burke at 11am  Monday  morning 

RECONCILIATION :       After Mass on Saturday 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :   Yr C 1st Reading        2nd Book Samuel     12:7-10.13 

                 2nd Reading       St Paul to Galatians     2:16.19-21      

                 Gospel                Luke                 7.36-8:3 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS :      
THIS  WEEK :   6pm       V  Bongiorno,  S Bartl,  Z  Burgess 

     9am       T  Coyne,  B Coyne,  K  Wilson,  A-M  Meadows 

    11am      J  &  J  Buck,  R  Delceppo,  C  O’Reilly,  J Lamb 

 NEXT  WEEK :   6pm       C  Gomez,    A  Bracchi,  M  Burgess 

     9am        D  Weddell,  J  Standish,  M  Nolan,  A-M  Meadows 

    11am       R  Storey,  L  Warner,  I  Morgan,  M Murtagh,  S  Agostino 

 READERS:      

THIS  WEEK : J  Sexton  &  T  Connors;    J  Grimmer  &  P  Commins;        L  James  &  T  McKenna 

NEXT  WEEK : J  Butler  &  Sr  Paula;         G  Ryan  &  K  Wilson;                  C  Hill  &  C  O’Reilly 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :  

THIS WEEK:     Team 2:     B  Dunne,   W   Commins,    L  Roskam,   F  Gonzalez 
NEXT WEEK:    Team 3:    D  Pain,  L   Connors,   P   Arbon,   B   Dickinson,  G Thomas 

PRESBYTERY COLLECTION  last week was $832 and the THANKSGIVING COLLECTION  was  $2081  

CHURCH  PREP  TEAM  :   5th  June      Lucy Corbett,  Monica Fiddes, Ros Cooper       Flowers     Maureen Ryan 

       12th  June      Jenny Buck,  Gilda Griffiths           Flowers     Doreen Mitchell 

THE  SICK  :   Maureen Maginness, Peter Le Page, Paul Lawson,   Robyn Morris, Timothy Sim,   Blanka 

Golebiowski,   Carmel Gleeson,  Kerry Stoner,   Tim Wilson,  Jean McGregor,   Leila Chow,    Anne Thorn-
ton, Warren Gleeson,  Steve Giacomini,  Peter Brown 

RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Frank Burke 

ANNIVERSARIES :  Phil Meade,  Les  O’Shannessy,  Therry Haas, Anne Derrick,  Maria Pardo, Ted 

Mather, Robert Blake,  Fr Tom Murray 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL :  Meets every 2nd Sunday at 10am (after 9am Mass) in the New Meeting Room.       

Donations  - Please phone St Vincent de Paul Hampton Centre .......9598 6186.  
NB :  Any  clothing donations please leave at shop in Hampton........ not in foyer of Church.     Thank You. 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 



FEAST  of  the  SACRED  HEART :  This is next Friday, June 11th.  There will be Mass 

in the Convent at 9.30am and of course there will be Parish Dinner on Friday evening in the Parish 
Hall, beginning at 7pm. 

HELP is required : 
 for setting up after 9.30am Mass  

 REMINDER to BYO bottle openers and take home all empties.   

 to clear up at the end of the evening ........you’ll receive many heavenly blessings!! 

ALSO  RSVPs and payments are due NOW.   Not too late to book........... so ring Peta on 9598 3315. 

PARISH  DINNER  CHOIR :     Singing practice for the Parish Dinner is on Sunday today June 6th  4.30pm at 

the O’Neill’s.   FINAL practice is on THURSDAY June 10th in the Hall at 8pm. 

FUNERAL  for FRANK BURKE :  Monday June 7th at 11am. 

FRIENDS  of  FERNHILL : Support for Redevelopment of Fernhill :  As you may know, Mercy 

Place Fernhill has applied to Bayside Council for a planning permit for the redevelopment of Fernhill as a modern 90 

place facility for care and assisted living for local elderly.  Gerald Purcell or Jim Smith will brief parishioners on the 

plans at each of this week’s Masses.  If you would like further information or to support the redevelopment, please 

contact either of them, collect a brochure today from the Friends of Fernhill or visit their website 

www.friendsoffernhill.com 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL  WINTER  APPEAL : 
St Vincent de Paul Society will be running their Winter Appeal at all Masses on Sat 12

th
 & Sunday 13

th
 

June. In the past the Parishioners of Sacred Heart have been so generous to this appeal, which helps 

support many people in need in the local area. 

INTERESTED  IN  BECOMING  A  CATHOLIC :  Anyone interested in becoming a Catholic should contact 

Fr Frank on 9598 1511.  We will be beginning a new ‘Catechumenate’ over the next month.  ‘Catechumenate’ is the 
word we use to describe the process involved in becoming a Catholic.  The process centres on the significance of 
believing in Jesus and in what it means to belong to the community of his disciples.  The process takes 12 to 15 
months;  it involves fortnightly meetings (except during school holiday times).       There is a group of seven parishion-
ers who accompany those becoming Catholics on their journey. 

LEADERSHIP  GROUP  MEETING :  Tuesday June 15th at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

NEW  CATECHUMENATE  GRP  :  The first meeting of the new Catechumenate Group will be on Thursday, 

June 24th at 8pm in the New Meeting Room. 

COFFEE MORNING AT ‘CUPPA COTTAGE’  88 STATION ST :  The Welcoming Committee invites 

you    Monday, 21st June at 10:30am to come and catch up with friends or meet new ones. Enquiries to Mary at Par-
ish Office 9598 1511. 

RAFFLE  FOR  REMEXIO :   The Social Justice Group thanks those kind parishioners who took raffle 
tickets to sell.   We would appreciate the return of money and butts as soon as possible so that the raffle 
draw can be organized.     
Tickets and books available after Masses this weekend and the raffle will be drawn at the Parish dinner. 

COMPASS’ :  FOR THOSE WHO MISSED  “Challenge, Change, Faith” broadcast on Compass on 

ABC Television last week, is available on the internet.  Visit the Useful Links page on our Parish 

Website. www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au.  Fr Frank appears in the program. 

DON  BOSCO  WINTER  CAMPS  2010 :  Spaces are filling quickly for the ever popular 

upcoming Don Bosco Winter Camps in Safety Beach.  If you are 9-15 years of age and looking for 
something fun and different to do in your winter holidays, while eating good food and making new 
friends, then Don Bosco Camp is the place for you.  The camps are run by a team of young, enthu-
siastic leaders whose primary role is to ensure that each camper has the time of their life.  There are two camps to 
choose from :  SENIOR CAMP  (ages 13-15)  :  June 28th — July 1st and 
JUNIOR CAMP (ages 9-13) :  July 5th — July 8th. More info go to www.donboscocamp.org  or  ring  9587 2692 

 
 

   
 
 


